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22nd April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 1 Trip to the London Aquarium on Tuesday 10th May 2022 
 
As part of the Science curriculum, during their time in Year 1 children will learn to 
observe, identify, name and describe various common animals.  This year, we have 
arranged for Year 1 to visit the London Aquarium on Tuesday 10th May 2022.   
 
The children will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9:00am and returning to school 
by home time.   
 
We have been lucky enough to secure a discount for the trip.  The cost of the trip is 
£8.50 per child which covers coach travel and admission to the Aquarium.  This amount 
will need to be paid via ParentPay.  You can use your log in and follow the instructions 
to make the payment.  We require your permission to take your child on the trip, so it is 
very important that you tick the consent box on your ParentPay account. 
 
On the day of the trip, please dress your child in full school uniform as usual, with a 
comfortable pair of shoes.   
 
All children will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag with a disposable drinks bottle.  
This will minimise the risk of any items being left behind.  Please confirm on ParentPay 
if you will be providing your child with a packed lunch from home or would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch.  
 
We are sure the children will have a very informative and enjoyable school trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Thurlow and Mrs Weber 
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